
SCHOOL BOARD DIRECTOR 
The Pine Grove Area School District has an 

opening for a School Board Director. The 

Candidate must be at least 18 years old, have a 

high school diploma and must live within the 

Pine Grove Area School District. If interested 

please submit a letter of interest to Joanne 

Brindle, School Board Secretary, Pine Grove 

Area School District, 103 School St., Pine Grove, 

Pa 17963 or jbrindle@pgasd.com. 

Deadline for letters of interest is March 5, 2021 
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